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Due to unforeseen issues at our print vendor this month, utility bills and the newsletter have
been delayed. It is our hope that they will be mailed Dec. 4, and customers should receive them
in the next couple of days. 

Remember that you can always check your balance at www.edmundsgovpay.com/beaufortnc.
Log in with your account number and PIN, which you can find printed on your bill. This service is
always available to check balances, make a payment, and view a copy of your most recent bill. 

We regret this delay and appreciate your patience. If you have any questions please email
billing [at] beaufortnc.org or call Town Hall at 728-2141.

https://www.beaufortnc.org/community/page/water-bills-delayed
http://www.edmundsgovpay.com/beaufortnc

